
                                                                               MINUTES 

                                                                              July 5, 2022 

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul,  Harold Smith and Tom Shuttlesworth.  Minutes from the 

previous meeting and Treasurers  report were approved. 

RESIDENT/PROPERTY OWNER CONCERNS: 

ACTION COMPLETED:  6/18/2022. Resident from 519 West Market St. removed Rubbish from their 

property as per Ordinance letter sent 6/7/2022. 

ACTION COMPLETED: 6/27/2022. Landlord had the misc. materials removed from the outside of the 

house and property  at 106 5th St. as per phone contact on 6/20/2022. The grass was also cut as per 

ordinance requirement. 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

Reviewed a letter from COSTARS Supply and Pricing. 

Motion was made by Shuttlesworth and second by Paul  to  approve the American Rock Salt invoice for 

$1,622.73. 

Motion was made by Paul  second by Shuttlesworth  to pay the new IRS mileage rate increase for 

business use of a personal vehicle to 62.5 cents. 

Discussed the tentative early August  notification start date with New Enterprise for the Dayton St 

resurfacing road project. 

Discussed the Township Property Exemption Re-Certification process.   

Discussed ordinance letters sent to  510 West Market St and to 515 West Market St. for high grass 

violations. 

Reviewed the Light – Heigel  audit scheduled for July 7, 2022. 

Discussed the ordinance letters sent to  510 West Market St and to 515 West Broad St. for high grass 

violations. 

Discussed the SAM. gov  yearly renewal process. 

Being no further business, motion by Smith second by Paul to adjourn the meeting.  

 

 


